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Dear Parent, 
 
I am writing with details of all the key music events taking place during this academic year.  I am very 
excited to be able to offer students a return to a full range of concerts, services and enrichment.  
These will not involve all students in the college but I am sharing the details with all parents as you 
may well wish to attend some of the events. 
 
For parents of students in music ensembles or choirs, could I ask you to go through the dates 
carefully as these will directly affect your daughter/son.  I am providing details of venue, dress 
requirements and timings to assist you with planning. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, tony.coupe@ellesmere.com.  
 
In the meantime can I thank you as always for your support and encouragement, both of the 
students and the departmental team and I look forward to sharing some unforgettable performances 
with you this year. 
 
Best wishes, 
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